
 

 

The Dick Stanfield Scholarship 
Maryland Forests Association, Inc. is proud to announce an educational 
Scholarship in honor of Dick Stanfield and his dedication to MFA. 

This $500.00 Scholarship will be awarded every Summer. 

Employees and/or children of employees at Edrich Lumber Company, and 
members of Maryland Forests Association and/or their children are eligible.  

To apply, please submit the following via email or mail to: 

Maryland Forests Association  
P.O. Box 332 

Linkwood, MD 21835 
beth@mdforests.org 

 
1. Verification of enrollment in college or University (i.e. a copy of your 

student ID, or acceptance letter) 
2. A short essay (500 words or less) summarizing your interests, educational 

plans, and why you are deserving of this scholarship. 
3. Completed application 

 
SUBMISSION DEADLINE August 31st 

The recipient will be notified via email and a check will be sent directly to 
the student’s educational institution. 

 
 


